Clarifications

20.09.2024
Clarification has been sought on the level of detail required in the response to the procurement.
Responders are expected to detail how they would approach the task as set out in the specification so that Truro City Council can consider the relative merits of their approaches.  We would not expect responders to detail commercially sensitive information and all information supplied will be kept confidential.

